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Local Firefighters and Police Officers to Conduct Tsunami Training 

(ARCATA, CA) – June 11, 2018 – Personnel from Arcata Fire District, Arcata Police, 
Humboldt State University Police, and Blue Lake Fire will be conducting tsunami 
notification training in the Manila and Arcata areas in the afternoon today and Friday. 
The training is designed to test new hazard priority maps to assist with evacuations that 
would be used in the event of a flood emergency. The CA Department of Water 
Resources awarded Arcata Fire District a grant to create a Flood Emergency Response 
Plan. According to Chief Justin McDonald, "The grant is allowing us to develop a "boots 
on the ground" plan for helping our community if there is a tsunami, dam failure, or 
flood." Planning partners include Arcata Fire District, Blue Lake Fire, Humboldt State 
University Police, and Arcata Police. Greenway Partners of Arcata is managing the 
grant and developing the response plan in collaboration with Arcata Fire District.  
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